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Easter Egg Hunt at Angle Lake Park 

 
Hop on over to Angle Lake Park for some fun on Saturday, 
April 4 where the Easter Egg Hunt kicks off 9:00 AM sharp.  
SeaTac Parks & Recreation Department, Kent Fire 
Department Regional Fire Authority and Kent RFA Local 1747 
invite you to bring your kids ages 10 and under to our annual 
event.  Kids will “scramble” for eggs and treats and the Easter 
Bunny will be on hand to greet youngsters and pose for 
pictures.  We recommend that children bring a basket to 
collect their eggs and treats.  For additional information contact 
the SeaTac Parks & Recreation Department at 973.4680. 
EggHuntFlier                                          

  
 

Outstanding Citizen Community Service Award  
 
At the March 24 Regular Council Meeting the Kent Fire Department RFA presented the Outstanding 
Citizen Community Service Award to recognize individuals who make an extraordinary contribution 
to our community. 
 
This award was presented Nurse Cheri Dreiling for her use of 
CPR to revive a three year old who was pulled unresponsive 
from the pool of the SeaTac Marriott Hotel on March 7, 2015. 
 
Nurse Dreiling works for a Tacoma area hospital ICU and said 
that while she has done CPR many times in the hospital 
setting, this is the first time she’s ever used her skills outside 
of work. This is also her first use of CPR on a child. 
 

 
Utility work on S. 200th Street in SeaTac 
 
Beginning Monday, March 30 and continuing for approximately 3 weeks, Sound Transit’s contractor 
harbor Pacific Graham will be performing utility work (sewer, water and storm drain) within the travel 
lanes of S. 200th Street between “little 28th Avenue” S. and 26th Avenue S. 
 
All work will be performed within the approved daytime hours of 7:00 AM to 10:00 PM. 
 
Construction Alert 
 
 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/Modules/ShowDocument.aspx?documentid=10632
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/Modules/ShowDocument.aspx?documentid=10712
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City Seeks Input on Stormwater Program Plan 
 
The City of SeaTac has recently submitted its updated Stormwater Management Program (SWMP) 
Plan and Annual Report to the Washington State Department of Ecology.  The updated plan and 
report serves the City in two ways:  It maps out and confirms the City’s compliance efforts with the 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit; it also demonstrates the City’s 
efforts to enhance our community by protecting our natural waterways.  
 
The overall goal of the NPDES Permit is to reduce pollution carried by stormwater into lakes, 
streams, wetlands and the Puget Sound through effective stormwater management programs.  This 
goal aligns directly with City Council’s goal of “Enhancing our Community” to create a healthy, safe 
and attractive community.  The City is working with local businesses, residents and non-profit groups 
in an effort meet these goals as efficiently as possible.  
 
Please help us best meet the community’s stormwater management needs by providing input on the 
recently published SWMP Plan, which describes our planned stormwater program activities for 
2015.  These activities include: 
 

 Implementing new electronic forms to make storm drain inspection more efficient. 
 Initiating process to update City development codes and standards to make Low Impact 

Development (stormwater infiltration) techniques the commonly use approach 
 Maintaining ongoing programs like: 

 Stormwater inspections and maintenance 
 SeaTac’s Spill Hotline 973.4770 
 Public education and outreach 
 Field screening and investigating illicit discharges 
 

The 2015 SWMP Plan is available for review at: www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=189.  
Please direct any comments to Don Robinett, Stormwater Compliance Manager at 
drobinett@ci.seatac.wa.us. 
 

 

Examples of NPDES working across the nation and in our city: 
 

National 
 Twenty five years ago, only one third of the nation’s waters were safe for swimming and 

fishing 
 Today two thirds of these waters are safe 

 

SeaTac 
 Street sweeping and storm drain cleaning programs removed over 340 tons of sediment 

and other pollutants in 2014.  Pollution that would have otherwise made its way to our 

natural waterways. 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=189
mailto:drobinett@ci.seatac.wa.us
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Website Links 
 
Home Page 

Event Calendar 

(click Event Calendar link for                    
upcoming meeting agendas) 
 

City Council Actions 

 
 
 

(click the logo to submit a  
request or report a problem) 

 

Todd Cutts, City Manager 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=63
http://cityofseatac.com/index.aspx?page=102
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=430

